
From: Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 8:20 PM
To: Farmington Regulatory Techs <FarmingtonRegulatoryTechs@hilcorp.com>
Subject: FW: ALLISON UNIT 25M - INC

Tamarisk tree has been removed.

Signs and fencing installed to keep vehicles off reclaimed area

Location ruts have been filled in and repaired.

Thanks

Patrick Hudman

Area 5 Production

505-320-1225












